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Our Mini Olympics 

 

To coincide with this years Olympics we decided to 

hold our very own mini Olympics. 

Equestrian events, weight lifting, beanbag 

throwing, golf  & giant bubbles were just some of 

the activities set up at Spencer Park for the 

Participants to enjoy and partake in. 

We ended the day by sharing a BBQ lunch together 

and handing out much deserved golden chocolate 

medals. 

A huge Thank you to Louise & Annette for all of 

your efforts and great ideas and to the Support 

Workers that got involved and made this fantastic 

event possible for the participants. 

Participation awards were handed out at Music & 

Movement.  
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Active August!  

Wednesday Walking Wellness Days were a 

great success! 

 We enjoyed some lovely walks in the 

sunshine, followed by refreshments & 

conversations at  

a local café  

Happy Snaps!  

Thank you to Dane, Ben & Caitlin for sharing these 

great pictures with us.  

Dane enjoying the Chocolate fountain at the 

Star Buffet  Canberra.  

Barista Ben completed a Barista Course. 

Cait finding her Zen at an Art gallery.  
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EMERGENCY & DISASTER PLANNING 

As part of our Emergency and Disaster planning, we have developed the following:  

• An Emergency  & Disaster Response and Business Continuity Plan. 

           This plan outlines the 4 levels of emergency, what the organisation   

w      will do  at each level and who will do what in the event of an  rge        

e         emergency 

• Individual Clients will also have their own personalised Emergency 

Evacuation Plan. 

• For Clients who live or stay overnight with us, we have set up 

Emergency Grab bags containing a checklist and emergency supplies. 

These will be distributed over the coming weeks ahead of high fire-

risk season.  

Test Run of our Emergency Communication Protocols 

The damaging winds we had on Wednesday 28th August, provided us 

with a low-risk opportunity to test our emergency communication 

protocols. 

The text message shown on the right was sent to all Clients and 

Support Workers active with us on that day.  

Please  note, you may receive such messages from time to time, in 

future and if so, it would be appreciated if you could respond with a 

“YES” to confirm receipt. 

Further communication will be sent via email and/or phone, 

depending on what systems are still functioning.  
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Connections Plus Australia  
Annual General Meeting  

2024 
 

Connections Plus will be holding the Annual General Meeting on  

Wednesday 30th October 2024 at 7:00pm in the William Dawes Room, Merimbula RSL 

 

Supper and light refreshments will be supplied. 

 

RSVP by Phone: (02) 6495 3797 or  Email: connections@connectionsplus.com.au 

By the 20th of October  

 for catering purposes. 

It’s the little things we do that make the big 

difference. 

Support Services 2 You provide a range of 

disability  - specific services for clients on the Far 

South Coast. 

Supports are personally tailored to meet the 

needs of the individual. 

We provide individualized support plans, we 

work together with our clients and stakeholders 

to achieve the best outcomes.  

 

If you would like more information please 

contact Support Services 2 You on: 

 02 6424 7108 


